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What’s on at Shelley First School? 

Welcome to an Autumnal October…. 

This month we are paying attention to the Janet and Allan 

Ahlberg. 

This English husband and wife writing and illustrating team 

created Each Peach, Pear, Plum; The Jolly Postman; and The 

Christmas Jolly Postman. Janet Ahlberg was born in 1944. She 

died in 1994. Allan Ahlberg was born in 1938. He lives in London 

and continues to write. 

The Funny bones books are a must for children just starting to 

learn to read - these funny skeletons are definitely not the scary 

sort! However, fit in nicely to our ‘Halloween Theme’ 

 

 

 
 

This month is ‘Black 

History Month’. 

This year’s Black 

History Month in 

October is more 

important than ever. 

It’s not just a month 

to celebrate the 

continued 

achievements and 

contributions of Black 

people to the UK and 

around the world. It’s 

also a time for 

continued action to 

tackle racism, reclaim 

Black history, and 

ensure Black history is 

represented and 

celebrated all year 

round. 

"This is how the story 

begins…. 

On a dark dark hill there was 

a dark dark town. In the 

dark, dark town there was a 

dark, dark street. In the 

dark, dark street there was 

a dark, dark house. In the 

dark, dark house there was a 

dark, dark staircase……. 

Down the dark, dark 

staircase 

there was a dark, dark 

cellar. 

And in the dark dark cellar 

..." 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on at Shepley library this half term? 

 

 



Another 
headline 
here 

You can easily change the formatting of selected text in the document text by 
choosing a look for the selected text from the Quick Styles gallery on the 
Home tab. On the Insert tab, the galleries include that are designed to 
coordinate with the overall look of your document. You can use these 
galleries to insert tables, headers, footers, lists, cover pages and other 
document 

 


